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Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

January 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) – GTA Project 
Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) EB-2012-0451 and EB-2016-0034       
 
Further to Enbridge’s October 26, 2016 correspondence for the Jonesville (renamed 
Ashtonbee) Station, we would like to inform the Board that the estimated in-service 
date of January 2017 has been revised to Spring 2017.   
 
With the variability of winter temperature forecasts and with the complexity of the work 
scope required to connect the station into existing vital infrastructure, it would be 
prudent to complete this work during historically warmer weather periods to mitigate 
risks to gas supply and to ensure safe, reliable system operations in the Greater 
Toronto Area.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed) 
 
Neil MacNeil 
Director, Major Projects & Planning 
 
 
 
cc: Zora Crnojacki (Chair, OPCC) 
 Pascale Duguay (Ontario Energy Board)  
 Andrew Mandyam (Enbridge) 
 Scott Dodd (Enbridge)  
 Brian Wikant (Enbridge) 
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